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September 25, 2003 

 

Spanish Valley Water & Sewer Improvement District 

 

Special Meeting 

September 25, 2003 
                       
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Agency office, 3025 E Spanish Trail Road, Moab, 
Utah by Chairman Holyoak. Other Trustees present were Neal Dalton and Barbara Morra. Those in 
attendance established a quorum. Karla VanderZanden and Al McLeod were absent. 
 
Others present were Gary Wilson, Dan Pyatt, Rex Tanner, James Walker, William McDougald, Karl 
Tangren, Doug McElhaney, Sadie Warner, Judy Bane, Page Holland, Lily Ann Balsley, Tom 
Shellenberger, Gary Hazen, Dan Neuss, Stacey Boender, Marsha Modine, and Dale Pierson. 
 

Minutes 
While discussing approval of the minutes, Barbara Morra stated that she was uncomfortable with the 
meeting and felt ill. She left at 7:03 pm. Due to her absence there was no quorum. Gary Wilson 
apologized to the public, especially to those who were on the agenda. Rex Tanner suggested members of 
the public who do not like the how their public officials conduct business to bring complaints to the County 
Council. 
 
Chairman Holyoak declared the meeting adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 

 

 

 
ATTEST: 
 
  
                                        ____________________________ 
                          A. Dan Holyoak, Chairman 
 
______________________________ 
Neal Dalton, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


